*####

THE COLLEGE WEEK

ANDRESS ANDRESSA

Published and distributed every Tuesday to the Bennington College Community.

May 3, 1955

Vol. XXVIII, No. 8.

FROM THE MUSIC DIVISION

Tuesday 5:00 p.m.

mount

May 3 Carriage Barn Pit

Senior Project
Piano Recital by Sibyl Totah

Program:

Prelude and Fugue in A flat
Sonata in B flat, Op. 22
Three Bulgarian Dances
Bach
Beethoven
Bartok

FROM THE DANCE DIVISION

Folk Dance Class

Next meeting on Wednesday, May 11th at 4:30 p.m. in the Theater. The Community is invited to attend.

* * * * * *

FROM THE MUSIC DIVISION

Scores and records of music by Ives, Ruggles, Sessions and Varese from the Jennings Library Collection will be available to members of the Community in the office at Jennings beginning Monday, May 2nd, until after the Symposium. These scores and records may be studied and played at Jennings but are not to be taken from the building.

* * * * *

FROM THE LIBRARY

The College Library will be closed for the Mid-Term vacation from 5 p.m. Wednesday, May 4, until 9 a.m. Monday, May 9.

Students who may wish to use the Reference Department of the New York Public Library during the Mid-Term vacation are reminded that cards of introduction must be secured from Mrs. Leslie.

FROM THE ART DIVISION

NOTICE TO FEELEY PAINTING STUDENTS who will be in New York during long weekend:

Be sure to see exhibitions at the following galleries:

Janis - 15 East 57th Street
Kootz - 600 Madison Avenue (57th St.)
The Stable Gallery - 924 7th Avenue (58th St.)

* * * * * *

ATTENTION ALL STUDENTS

(SENIORS ESPECIALLY):

Boxes are available for packing winter stuff to go home on the long week-end trip (at east end of North Suites).

* * * * * *

FROM THE COMPTROLLER'S OFFICE

All student time sheets for the month of April are due in the Comptroller's office on or before Wednesday, May 4th, at 1:00 p.m.

FROM NON-RESIDENT TERM OFFICE

SELF-HELP JOB: Babysitting - Monday, 2:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. For details, call Mrs. Miller, Ext. 315.

* * * * * *

FROM THE SWITCHBOARD

Beginning Monday, May 2nd, and each Monday thereafter, a Blacklist of students owing a switchboard bill of \$5.00 or more will be posted. All students whose names appear on this Blacklist, are asked not to charge telephone calls

FROM THE SWITCHBOARD (Cont'd)

and telegrams until their bill has been paid in full.

Each student is reminded that she must sign herself out before leaving campus for the Mid-Term vacation. This includes students who are living off campus and all special students.

All students remaining on campus during the Mid-Term vacation are reminded that they should check themselves in at switchboard before noon each day.

* * * * * *

NOTICE

Molly Lynn has an apartment to sublet for July and August in New York to faculty member or student - \$77.50 a month. Very spacious two room apartment. Upper East Side of East 82nd Street.

Call Molly Lynn if interested.

* * * * * *

FROM THE ALUMNAE OFFICE

The Alumnae Office would like to remind members of the Community that it depends on their help in keeping up to date on addresses of alumnae.

Many of you have contacts with alumnae which we know nothing about and very often your information is more current than ours.

If you know of any recent changes will you please report them to us. Your help will be very much appreciated.

* * * * * *